
Dear Parent/Guardian:

Each year, the State of Wisconsin requires the Milwaukee Public Schools to obtain written 
permission from a pupil’s parent/guardian to have his/her child attend a school outside of their 
neighborhood attendance area and receive bus transportation.  In order to provide transportation 
for your child, we need your permission. If we do not receive a response from you, MPS and 
your child’s school could lose a substantial amount of money.

Please read the three statements below and check the one you agree with.  Your response will not 
change your child’s school assignment or transportation arrangements.  Your response will be 
valid for as long as your child attends this school and you reside at the address listed on this form.  
If your child changes schools or moves, you will be asked for permission again.  You may change 
your response at any time by calling 475-8262. If you have any questions regarding this form, 
please call 475-8262.

Please fill in the blanks below, check the appropriate box, and sign in the space indicated. Please 
return this form to your child’s school as quickly as possible.  Your cooperation is greatly 
appreciated.

Please indicate below whether you are giving your permission.

Return - Required

Please sign and return this entire form to your child’s teacher as soon as possible.
Thank You.

Student Name

Address

❏

Please Check One:

Yes, I give my permission for my child to attend a school outside his/her neighborhood 
attendance area and to receive bus transportation.

No, I do not want my child to ride a bus to school I want my child to be able to walk to 
his/her neighborhood attendance area school.

Yes, I give my permission for my child to ride a school bus, but I would prefer a school 
within walking distance of my house.

Parent/Guardian Name (Please print)

Parent/Guardian Signature

❏

❏

Date


